IMPORTANT NOTICE: September is high conference season in Dubrovnik and a rather popular month among tourists. You are kindly asked to book your accommodation through Atlas travel agency while registering via the conference registration form.
In case you wish to register later, please book your accommodation as soon as you can, using the e-mail provided below.
For all further accommodation questions, please contact: mediaforall5@atlas.hr

Atlas has secured a limited number of rooms in the conference hotel and the cut-off date is on July 24th. After that date, hotel rooms must be returned to the hotel. A limited number of rooms is booked in a neighbouring 2** hotel (Adriatic), release date is the same.
There are a limited number of rooms available to Ph.D. and MA students in a student dormitory (http://www.caas.unizg.hr/accomodation.html). We will assign the rooms on the first-come, first-served basis. If you are a student and you are interested in booking this accommodation, please send an e-mail to Dr Aleksandra Ščukanec, a member of the Media for All 5 Local Organizing Committee at ascukane@ffzg.hr, together with a scanned copy of your student ID.
